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In the weeks before school starts, there 
is a delicious feeling of anticipation. 
Classrooms are sparkling clean, the 
grass looks eager for childrenôs feet to 
come running, staff members are re-
freshed, teachers have plans to make 
this another wonderful year for your 
children, and letôs face it, most parents 
are almost giddy that the school-year 
routine is here again.  

Last year was an incredible first year 
for me at MIR. Mandie and I both felt 
welcomed into this community and are 
excited to start this next school year 
with some direct MIR experience in 
hand. But as Seneca once wrote, 
ñEvery new beginning comes from 

some other beginningôs end.ò There is 
a bittersweet feeling to this new year as 
well. After a decade at MIR and more 
than four decades in Montessori, Peter 
Davidson retired in June and I know 
that our school will miss his wisdom, 
compassion and humor.  

MIR lost another dear family mem-
ber this summer when Margie         
Armantrout, our schoolôs founder, 
passed away. Margie represented the 
best of what Montessori education has 
to offer. Her deepest desire and daily 
motivation was to work for world 
peace. While this might sound overly 
idealistic, like many Montessori         
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PTM NEWS 
By SHAWNDA ZOOK, PRESIDENT  

Hello MIR community and wel-
come back. PTM Executive Commit-
tee is looking forward to kicking off 
this 2018-19 school year with you. 

 
What is PTM? YOU are PTM 

(Parent and Teachers of Montessori). 
PTM is a volunteer organization led by 
an Executive Committee, staff repre-
sentatives, and a team of parents, 
known as ñRoom Repsò (classroom rep-
resentatives). 

Our mission is to build a strong and 
vibrant MIR Community. As part of 
this mission, we conduct several school-
wide activities during the year. Our 
first three events are listed below. We 
also meet monthly to review PTM 
events and discuss topics that are im-
portant to the MIR Community. Meet-
ings are open to everyone and the dates 
and times are posted in the school cal-
endar. I hope to see you there! 

 
BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
Thursday, September 6 at 5:15 PM is 

Back to School Night. This begins with 
a community assembly and light re-
freshments provided by PTM. Follow-
ing the assembly, Primary and Elemen-
tary families move to your childôs class-
room for orientation (Toddler families 
will have their orientation on Wednes-
day, September 12). This is a meet-and-
greet with teachers and other parents 
and your opportunity to get an over-
view of what to expect for the year.  
This is a great place to let your teacher 
know your availability to participate 
throughout the year and to get your 
questions answered. 

 
 
 

SKATE NIGHT 
Friday, August 31, 4-6 PM is the first 

PTM Family Skate Night of the school 
year at Cal Skate in Grand Terrace. 
Skate the night away or catch up with 
your friends. Buy tickets for $6 at the 
office or for $8 at the door (tickets in-
clude skate rentals and a skate lesson). 
This is a private event open to MIR and 
Grove families, friends and staff.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CAMP MONTESSORI 
Friday, September 28 is the first 

camp out of the school year! Enrolled 
children and their parents can cam-
pout under the stars on the MIR cam-
pus. This is a fun night including bar-
becue dinner, games, and activities. 
Children younger than 5 must have a 
chaperone. Parents attending are re-
quired to help with camp chores such 
as meal prep, cooking, or clean-up. 
Children 5-12 can camp without a 
chaperone. The fee is $30 per family. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weôd love for you to take an active 
role in PTM. Room Reps are needed. 
PTM meets seven times throughout the 
school year. A parent representative 
from each class attends the meetings. 
Room Reps act as a liaison between 
PTM, teachers, and parents. Tell your 
childôs teacher in the next week or two 
if you are interested in this role to sup-
port your class and parents. 

If you have any suggestions or ques-
tions related to PTM, please email me 
at shawndazook@gmail.com. I hope to 
see you soon at a PTM meeting or 
school event! 

 
 
 

  

AMAZON SMILE 
Looking for a way to give without im-
pacting your pocket book? Shop 
through Amazon, just like you nor-
mally do, but use Smile.Amazon.com, 
and Amazon will donate a small  
percentage of your purchases to MIR. 
The key is to get in the habit of using 
Smile.Amazon.com (rather than ama-
zon.com) as your default shopping 
page. On your first visit to 
Smile.Amazon.com, youôll be asked to 
select a charitable organization before 
you begin shopping. Search and select 
Montessori in Redlands, and youôll 
give back to MIR with every purchase! 


